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Principal’s Message 
 
The month of February always brings about the realization that we are only about halfway 
through a Saskatchewan winter. That being said we are enjoying one of the nicest winters 
in memory. February also brings about a special reminder in our year from start to end that 
we always try to live by; the message of kindness, caring and respect for all by celebrating 
Pink Shirt Day. 
 
On February 14th Red Wing Public School will acknowledge two occasions on one day;  
Valentine’s Day AND Pink Shirt Day! On this day we welcome any and all students to 
wear Red, Pink or BOTH in acknowledgment of the two occasions at once!! 
 
The SLC will have activities prepared for the students in support of the common theme 
 between the two celebrations, centered on caring for all and kindness towards others. As a 
school the students will have reminders as part of their classes tied to the messages above 
as well. 
 
Later in this newsletter you will see information about a Pink Shirt exchange program the 
school is offering this year. Background includes that a number of years ago the school and 
SCC purchased pink shirts for each student in the school. During our last SCC meeting we  
discussed the possibility that many of those shirts may have outgrown the intended student 
and may just be sitting in drawer somewhere! With that in mind we are welcoming the  
return of any of your older pink shirts that families may no longer have use for. The school 
will prepare the shirts and then offer them to other students in the school so they can be  
further enjoyed!! 
 
Later in the month we hope all of our families will enjoy the winter break from February 
 18th-26th. The month of February will also see the conclusion of our Basketball seasons. 
As mentioned last month we have 6 teams participating in the P4A this year and all have 
been doing very well.  
 
Thank you to all of those families who are able to be in the crowd cheering the students on, 
we all enjoy seeing you there when you are able to attend. 
 
G. McGregor 

 



February Hot meal 
 Verns Pizza  
Form due on the 9th hot meal 
on the 16th 

STUDENT ACTIVITY FEES ARE NOW DUE IF YOU HAVE NOT PAID 
KINDERGARTEN ˚15.00 
GRADE 1 –8 ˚30.00 
FEES CAN BE PAID TO SCHOOL CASH ONLINE OR AT THE OFFICE CASH OR 
CHEQUE. THESE FEES HELP  WITH EXTRA CURRICULAR  
ACTIVITIES AND SUPPLIES FOR THE SCHOOL. 

PARENTS AND GUARDIANS PLEASE ENSURE THAT YOUR CHILD HAS A WATER BOTTLE 
HERE AT SCHOOL THERE IS A  WATER FILLING STATION TO FILL UP WATER BOTTLES 
WATER FOUNTAINS REMAIN UNAVAILABLE AT THIS TIME.ALSO PLEASE ENSURE THEY 
HAVE  UTENSILS WHEN NEEDED FOR YOUR CHILD’S LUNCHES. 



 

Wapiti 
Ski/Snowboarding 

March 21 
Grades 5-8 
More info to follow!!! 
 
Supported by Walkathon 2022! 

February Break 
No School 

February 18th-26th 

February 14 
 
This year we will celebrate Pink Shirt Day on 
February 14th! What a better way to promote 
kindness and understanding than to do it on 
Valentine’s Day! 
 
We plan on having spirit activities in place for 
this day which connect the two events!! 
 
If families have Pink Shirts from years past 
that they would like to pass on to other  
families in our school please send them to us 
by Monday, Feb. 6th. The school will wash 
and redistribute to other students in our 
school! 



 
  

STUDENTS ARE ALLOWED TO BRING A FEW DOLLARS FOR A 
TREAT ON THEIR LAST SKATING PERIOD OF THE YEAR  

(FEBRUARY 27TH-MARCH 3RD)  
UP TO THIS DATE THE VENDING MACHINES ARE OFF LIMITS 



The Prince Albert Cadet Corps of W.K. Reed #5 Navy League Cadets, #118 Rawalpindi Sea Cadets, 38 Anavets Air 
Cadets, the 390 Army Cadets and their parent sponsor committees would like to invite you and your family for a pan-
cake breakfast and open house on February 4, 2023 at the Prince Albert Armoury. 
 
The cost is $5/person and includes 3 pancakes, 3 sausage and juice or coffee. 
 
Pancakes and sausages will be served between 8am and 11am. We will also have displays set up for public viewing. 
 
The cadet program is for children/youth between the ages of 9 and 18 years. We are looking for new cadets to join our 
ranks. Each cadet group has a focus on leadership, community development, citizenship, and specialized programs at 
an affordable cost. We welcome any potential cadets at anytime throughout our training year and have several fellow-
ship opportunities each month. 
 

Breakfast/Open House 
Open House is free 
Breakfast is $5.00 per person which includes 3 pancakes, 3 sausages, juice, or coffee. 
 

What: Pancake breakfast open house  
When: February 4th, 2023, from 8am – Noon (breakfast served until 11am) 
Where: Prince Albert Armoury  
Cost: Breakfast $5.00 per person  
 

Can’t make it for the breakfast/open house? No worries, please bring your child/teen down to the armory on any of the 
following nights to see the cadets in action. 

Navy League cadets parade Friday evenings between 630pm- 9pm (9-12years old)  
Sea Cadets Monday evenings 630pm-9pm. (12-18 years old),  
Army cadets Monday evenings 630pm -9pm (12-18 years old) 
Air cadets Monday evenings 630pm - 9pm (12- 18 years old) 




